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Statement of Compliance 

The City of Mississauga’s Annual Treasurer’s Statement Report: Summary of Development 
Charges Activity in 2021, has been prepared reflecting the City’s current practices and policies 
which are currently under review.  The outcome of the review may or may not require minor 
changes in current policies and practices to ensure that the City is in compliance with Section 
59.1 (1) of the Development Charges Act 1997, which requires: 

59.1 (1) A municipality shall not impose, directly or indirectly, a charge related to a 
development or a requirement to construct a service related to development, except as 
permitted by this Act or another Act. 2015, c.26, s.8. 

______________________ 
Jeffrey J Jackson, MBA, CPA, CA 
Director of Finance and Treasurer 
City of Mississauga 
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